Planning application comment was submitted on the29 March 2024 19:26 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Martin Pember

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | object to this planning application. | am in my-and struggle with getting out and about in the
area at peak times due to traffic congestion.

_some days its gridlocked around the schools, and the surrounding areas, delaying my journey, all
these extra vehicles are only going to cause more issues. | am already concerned that there will be a child
knocked over with the volume of traffic as it is, add more into the mix, its an accident waiting to happen, god
forbid!

We are all for improving our beautiful city and encouraging growth, however we need to ensure we have the right
infrastructure in place to ensure we can all access the resources we all need and have paid towards for many
years.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Martin
Last nhame: Pember
Postcode: HR1 1RX

Address: 2 Lincoln Close, Hereford, HR1 1RX

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Hospital services
Dentists

GPs

Education

Safety

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-600986825



